anne Baldwin

From: dc.support@cherwell-dc.gov.uk

Sent: 18 July 2022 20:56

To: DC Support

Subject: New comments for application 22/01653/F

New comments have been received for application 22/01653/F at site address: Land South Of The Old Council
Houses Opposite Brook Cottage Wroxton Lane Horley
0OX15 6BB

from Alison Wynn -

Address:
Boxtree House,Wroxton Lane,Horley,Banbury,0X15 6BD

Comment type:
Support

Comments:

| fully support this application. Cars park on both sides of the lane at the bottom of Wroxton Lane making it narrow
for vehicles & emergency vehicles driving in and out of the village and dangerous for pedestrians and school children
on Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme walking in groups too & from the Horley Scout Camp. Parked Cars have also
badly damaged the verge which is owned by The Lawns .

Case Officer:
Will Anstey

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender
immediately.

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action..



